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July 17, 2017 

 

Mr. David Taylor, Director 
Department of Water Supply 
County of Maui 
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 

Dear Mr. Taylor: 

SUBJECT: REVIEW OF CHAPTER 14.06A, RELATING TO 
WATER CONSERVATION AND CONTROL OF WATER 
USAGE DURING WATER SHORTAGE (WR-13) 

At its meeting of July 7, 2017, the Council referred County 
Communication 17-264 to the Water Resources Committee, relating to a review 
of Chapter 14.06A, Maui County Code ("MCC"), relating to water conservation 
and control of water usage during water shortage. 

Section 14.06A.100(A), MCC, effective January 6, 2015, requires the 
Council to review the provisions set forth in Chapter 14.06A beginning January 
1, 2017, and every three years thereafter. 

I would like to schedule a review of the Chapter's overall efficacy. 

Therefore, may I request the report required by Section 14.06A.100(B), 
MCC, which states: 

As part of the review, the director shall provide a report to the 
council on all actions taken by the department under this chapter 
during the review period, including a list of water shortage 
declarations and, for each water shortage declaration: 

1. The areas affected by each water shortage declaration. 

2. The duration of each water shortage declaration. 
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3. 	The restrictions imposed. 

I would appreciate receiving your response by August 7, 2017. To ensure 
efficient processing, please include the relevant Committee item number in the 
subject line of your response. 

Thank you for your assistance with this matter. Should you have any 
questions, please contact me or the Committee staff (Carla Nakata at ext. 7659, 
or Pauline Martins at ext. 8039). 

Sincerely, 

ALIKA ATAY, Chair 
Water Resources Committee 

wr:ltr:013aws01:cmn 

cc: Mayor Alan M. Arakawa 
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